TO: Alvin Hellerstein, Ira Kellman

FROM: RABBI NORMAN LAMM

RE: Planetarium Neighborhood Council

After consultation with Mr. Max Stern, we are very anxious to have you accept appointments as our Jewish Center delegate to the Planetarium Neighborhood Council.

You will notice that the meeting described in the enclosed papers has already passed, but I am mailing them anyway, just to give you an idea of the kind of work that the Council is doing.

Both Mr. Stern and I feel that it is very important that the Center be represented on this group, if for no other reason than that we be kept informed of what is happening in the neighborhood because of the obvious effects that such a trend has on the nature and the future of The Jewish Center.

Please let me know that you have accepted. All my warmest regards to your respective spouses.

cc: Mr. Max Stern